

Dear Russ,

On behalf of Sparks and myself, I would like to extend my warmest thanks to you for supporting my golf day at Foxhills Golf Club last month. As you are well aware, Sparks relies heavily on our support to make the events unique and successful and as your host I was delighted and extremely grateful to see so many celebrities support the day.

I hope you enjoyed it and will be delighted to learn that Sparks raised approximately £24,000net - a fantastic result! This money will go straight towards funding vital paediatric medical research throughout the UK, with the aim of helping all babies to be born healthy and grow up healthy.

Once again many thanks for your support and I look forward seeing you at a Sparks event soon.

Best regards,

Jason Leonard OBE